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SUPPLEMENTAL REIMBURSEMENT REQUEST - CURTIS CONVENIENCE STORES, INC.
JUNCTION FOOD-N-FUEL, HERMANTOWN - LEAK #3534

Ve recently received a copy of the application to receive supplemental
reimbursement for the subject site. After reviewing a RI/CAD report submitted

for this site, MPCA staff has found the report to be inadequate.
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TO: Robin Hanson
Minnesota Petroleum Tank Release Compensation Board
Department of Commerce

THRU: Michael Kanner

Manager, Tanks and Spills Section
FROM: Steven Leppdli

Duluth Regional Office

SUBJECT: Supplemental Reimbursegggt Request, Curtis Convenience Stores, Inc.,
Junction Food-N-Fuel, Hermantown, LEAK00003534.

We recently received a copy of the application to receive supplemental
reimbursement for the subject site. After reviewing a RI/CAD report submitted
for this site, MPCA staff have found the report to be woefully inadequate.
Although some of the RI work will be useful in preparing a successful RI/CAD,
MPCA staff recommends that the cost incurred in preparing the current RI/CAD
not be reimbursed.




